GRACE ASSISTED LIVING

ENGLEFIELD GREEN 250 SOUTH ALLUMBAUGH WAY, BOISE, IDAHO 83709 PHONE



JANUARY BIRTHDAYS

DON R1/01
FERN L1/02
HELEN H1/04
BOYD B1/06
HARVEY M1/13
HAL D1/15
RUTH H1/16
LAURA J1/20
JERI B1/20
CARLENE W1/23
LAIRD K1/31
EUNICE P1/31

ENTERTAINMENT



1/14 Rolando Ortega @ 2:45

1/21 Gayle Chapman @ 2:45

1/27 Spudman @ 2:45

1/28 Sean Rodgers @ 2:45



NEWSLETTER

MANAGEMENT AND STAFF HERE AT GRACE WISH EVERYONE A VERY HAPPY, SAFE AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR FULL OF GREAT TIMES AND MEMORIES!!



NURSING NEWS



Nurse Chelsea wants to remind all residents that we are still in the heart of flu season. Remember the importance of staying Hydrated, drinking plenty of fluids, especially water and washing your hands with soap and water as hand sanitizer is not effective against the flu bug! If you are not feeling well, it is better to stay in your room where you can order a hall tray at no charge rather than spreading the bug! A big thanks to you all, Chelsea





ACTIVITY NEWS





It's really hard to believe 2019 is over and we are welcoming in A NEW DECADE, "WELCOME 2020". This month we will continue to do our Lunch Bunch, Shopping and maybe an outing. If the weather decides to act up we may have to cancel on occasion. As usual we have a good music line up and ice cream planned. Don't forget the Gospel Group with Kevin on Tuesdays and the Bible Study with Paul, Floyd and Lilly on Thursdays at 10 am. Bingo, Exercise, Racquetball as well as other groups continue as well. I hope everyone has a wonderful New Years day and may it last all year long. HAPPY NEW YEAR RANDY

CONGRATULATIONS

This month's Resident of the month is CHI W. She is a fairly new member to our community and has many friends who appreciate her compassion and help. She enjoys groups and interacting with her peers. Thank you for being YOU CHI!! @Randy